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Members:
 
In my last message I mentioned the holiday party that was being coordinated,
with more info to come.  Well, the info is here!  All the details are on the
attached flyer.  The committee of staff from every level of the organization
has done a great job of pulling this together with very little time.  The party is
Saturday, December 14.  Please arrange to get your tickets early as it is
first come, first served. 
 
Where else can you go for $25 and enjoy great food, win prizes, dance your
socks off and contribute to a worthwhile cause?  It’s BYOB (no hard liquor), so
bring your favorite beer, wine or champagne to hoard or share.  
 
I hope you will join us!     
 

Liz Bettencourt   
President, Employees Association
408-630-2821
www.valleywaterea.com
 
Labor Peace Now
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